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Lionel Lane Resurfacing and Restriping Coming Soon 
 
The City of Atlanta Department of Transportation (ATLDOT) has reviewed and 
developed design options for Lionel Lane, between Robin Hood Road and Montgomery 
Ferry Road. Lionel Lane is scheduled for resurfacing and restriping between July and 
October 2022, weather permitting.  
 
Planned improvements for Lionel Lane (see attached project fact sheet) include 
resurfacing and restriping to accommodate an on-street, dedicated walk lane to 
promote safe access for all roadway users. This project will improve the road surface 
condition, increase multimodal connectivity, and enhance safety for pedestrians.  
 
ATLDOT solicited community input and comments on the Lionel Lane Restriping plan 
during a 30-day public comment period, which ended June 27, 2022. Further project 
details are available on the ATLDOT website project page at: 
https://atldot.atlantaga.gov/projects/2020-lmig-resurfacing.  
 
Based upon feedback from the community, ATLDOT has made revisions to the original 
concept design, to include:  

 Resurfacing along the entire Lionel Lane, from Montgomery Ferry Drive west to 
Robin Hood Road.  

 The planned walk lane will now extend along the southern curb of Lionel Lane, 
from Friar Tuck Road to the 90-degree turn of Lionel Lane. 

 Signing and marking to improve the visibility and safety of the 90-degree turn and 
at the intersection with Montgomery Ferry Drive. These improvements include 
“No Parking” signage along the southern curb. 

 New curb ramps where the walk lane connects to the existing sidewalk at the 90 
degree turn, as well as at the intersection of Montgomery Ferry Drive, to provide 
accessibility for a new crosswalk location with better visibility to both directions 
of travel along Montgomery Ferry Drive. 


